
Hello,  
 
With regards to the Planning Application Ref 2023/5240/P for Euston Tower, 286 Euston Road, 
London, NW1 3DP (2023/5240/P), I am supportive of the process that British Land has 
undertaken to revise the design.  
 
In the early to mid-90's, I used to work in Euston Tower in the finance department of BT.   
The company was called BT Visual Broadcast Services (BTVBS) and we were sited on the 26th 
floor in the building.  
I have a good memory of the layout and work environment on that floor, alongside other floors in 
the tower.  
 
To know that British Land's proposal includes:  
 
- workspaces for businesses of all sizes to accelerate the success of the Knowledge Quarter   
- creating a more sustainable green building   
- varied employment opportunities in different sectors for local people   
- creating an Enterprise Space for established and start-up businesses  
- ergonomically design of safe public spaces  
- £27m of funding to support Camden’s housing needs for affordable homes on the Tybalds 
Estate.  
 
This is an inspirational initiative that they are undertaking.   
   
   
Kind regards,  
   
Valerie Lothian  
 


